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Louise Lervert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 559 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
Via email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca  
7th May 2018 
Re: My opposition to the continued running of the Pickering Reactors( Ref.2019-H-
03) 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 I am writing you to address my concerns about the continued operation of the 
Pickering Nuclear Power Plant. Its continued operation is a disturbing misstep that 
needs to be rectified. I have recently found out that the OPG is requesting to run the 
reactors past its time again. This is an unnecessary danger and there is no reason it 
should be continued past its shelf life. 
 
The majority of Pickering’s Generating Stations is surplus energy. The decaying 
resources are putting the people in the GTA and the surrounding area at a high risk.  
There are no safety measures put in place in case something were to happen to one 
of the old reactors. It’s putting an burden on the people of the GTA with little to no 
benefits as it is mostly surplus energy being created. 
 
Furthermore, when Pickering NGS was built, the GTA was not as densely populated 
as it is currently. Pickering is closer to a larger city than any other nuclear power 
station in the world. Why would we be putting so many people at such a high risk 
for surplus energy.  There are also no safety measures in place at all for people over 
10km for the power plant. This leaves people like me who live in the downtown core 
in a very vulnerable position. I believe that people should be taught what to do in 
case of a nuclear disaster, as well as having Idoine pills give out to people in a 50km 
radius. 
 
I request that the CNSC deny OPG’s request to continue operation in the Pickering 
Nuclear Station. The CNSC should consider waiting 40 years before figuring out how 
to responsibly close the station. The CNSC should require an environmental review 
that considers alternative approaches to Pickering’s dismantling and long term 
storage before 2028.  
 
I do not intend to make an oral submission at the hearing. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
 
Mackenzie Floyd 
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